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While preparing for submitting our application prior to the 7/18/23 deadline, we also found the time to prepare displays 
for our town fair, recently held July 7-9 in Raymond, NH. We signed up 12-15 new interested community members 
desiring more information on our projects.  We met with many of the residents during the fair, explaining the energy-
efficiency improvement for these 75 mobile homes, all of which are sited on their own lots.  
We held an event for these 75 households on 7/12/23 at our high school cafeteria to further explain the project to them. 
Our project has far exceeded the rules expectations for Phase I (forming an organization and staffing up).  We have taken 
up the challenge to accelerate all of the minimum technologies to develop an advanced insulation technology during 
Phase I. We have 6 additional mobile home parks in Raymond which will be considered for action in future Phases of 
Buildings Up!


